
Dear Nello 

Many apologies for not writing sooner. 
I just wanted to thank you so very much for the great job you and 
your colleague did styling my hair and that of our guests at our 
wedding in April. You were so helpful, patience and obliging. 
I was so pleased with how my hair looked on the day as were the 
guests who used you. I have attached a few photos for you where 
the hair plays a central role! 

I have a couple of suggestions which perhaps could have made it 
even better, though I was really pleased with how everything 
went. 

Firstly, it would have been nice to have had mirrors so that we 
could see our hair as it was being styled. Secondly, it would have 
been helpful if there was an English translator around when the 
hair was being prepared - I mentioned this to Marco also. Thirdly, 
I would say that it would be helpful to have a few more photos on 
the website of recent brides as, if I am being totally honest, the 
pictures on the site are looking a bit dated and I was a little 
concerned - prior to meeting you, of course!!! 
Many thanks again. 

With very best wishes 

Juliette 

Wedding 30/ 04/ 2009 - San Crispolto
Juliette Aplin - Matthew Broomhall
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